
Tender Heart High School, Sector 33-B, Chd. 

Notice – regarding security measures at time of departure of  

students after Annual Function is over 

         Dated : 08.02.2024 

Dear Parent/s,  

As the Annual function is expectedly being conducted at a big auditorium 

which incidentally is located at Sector-5 Panchkula and which constitutes a  

relatively external and unfamiliar premises from the perspective of the school 

and therefore safe departure of students (and parents) becomes an utmost 

concern for the school authorities. 

As a result of the above the school on its part has arranged for 14 Security 

Guards at the venue of the Annual Function who will oversee the required 

security arrangements. 

Most importantly the security guards have been given strict instructions to see 

the safe departure of students and in this sense your vehicle in which you 

leave the venue  may be stopped and enquired into more than once. The male 

staff members of the school shall also be performing this duty along with the 

security guards. 

Parents are requested to kindly be very patient with the situation.  

Thanking you for your utmost co-operation in the matter. 

 

Principal 

 

 

 


